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Tuesday 23rd January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
To support our Ancient Maya Vehicle, Year 4 will be visiting Cadbury World on 19th June 

2024.  

We will be leaving school at 8.00am and will return at 5.00pm.  However, should we be 

any later then you will be notified. Children will need to wear their school uniform as well 

as bring a coat or sunhat depending on the weather. All children will need a packed lunch 

and a drink (not fizzy) in re-fillable bottle in a suitable bag. If your child receives Free 

School Meals, a lunch will be provided for them by school if requested.  

Children will need to be in school by 7.45am for us to be ready to leave on time.  

In order for the visit to take place, we require a voluntary contribution of £27.00 per 

child. This price includes the following: 

• Return coach journey to Cadbury World  

• Entrance to Cadbury World and an Educational Workshop on the Ancient Maya  

School does not make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the 
trip. 

If insufficient contributions are received, then the visit will not be able to take place 

and we will have to cancel.  

To support parents and carers with payments, a payment plan of £6.75 per month is also 

available on Parentmail should you wish to use this facility.  

We would also like to ask for some parent volunteers in order for the trip to go ahead. If 
you are able to help, please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Best wishes 

Miss Roe 

Education Visits Co-ordinator & Curriculum Lead  


